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Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Betty Leland 
Thursday, April 3, 2025 10:1 1 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
Docket #20240032 
RE. Docket #20240032-SU; Docket #20240032-SU 

Good Morning: 

Please place this email in Docket #20240032. 

Thanks. 

Betty A. Leland, Executive Assistant to 
Commissioner Art Graham 
Florida Public Service Commission 
bleland@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6024 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

Dale Novak <dnovak@novakcreative.net> 
Thursday, April 3, 2025 9:38 AM 
Records Clerk 
Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith; Office of 
Commissioner Graham 
RE. Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioners: 

I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for your support of our islands and lifestyle by denying the 
request made by the EU for a central sewer system. 

It is with a great “collective” relief that we can now go back to tending to our homes and the damage from 
hurricanes Helene and Milton. 

If this application by the EU comes up again, I believe the islanders will be even more committed to this fight. 
Hopefully, this ends it once and for all. 

Maybe, by the grace of God, we’ll be spared for at least the next few years from another hurricane season like 
2024. 

Regards, 

Dale & Julie Novak 
61 1 Bocllla Drive 
Don Pedro Island 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Soosie Sirmons <soosie71@gmail.com> 
Wednesday, April 2, 2025 3:59 PM 
Records Clerk; Office of Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner Passidomo Smith; 
Office of Commissioner Graham 
Docket #20240032-SU 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioners: 

A heartfelt and huge thank you for listening to us!! 

It has been a long and arduous journey, but as an islander for almost 50 years, I am grateful that your concern for our 
environmentally sensitive islands resulted in your denial of EU's application for a wastewater service. Your 
thoroughness and fairness in examining the issues involved is greatly appreciated! 

Yours truly, 

Susan Sirmons 
190 Kettle Harbor Drive 
Don Pedro Island 
soosie71@gmail.com 
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